
  
 

NEWSLETTER 
Week Commencing: Monday 7 September 2019  

PARKING DURING SCHOOL DROP OFF & PICK UP 

Unfortunately we are having to include another reminder to drivers 

who drop off & pick up their sons & daughters on the roads 

surrounding Fullbrook. Since the start of the new school year we 

have received a number of comments about cars stopping in places 

that are dangerous, against highway regulations, and a lack of 

courtesy for our neighbours who might need to leave or get onto 

their properties. 

Our primary concern is for the safety of our students, and the 

congestion that occurs during pick up and drop off times continues 

to put them at risk. In the coming weeks we will be asking 

Runnymede Borough Council Parking Enforcement to assist with 

the issue. In the meantime, we are asking for drivers to show 

consideration, and to help ease the traffic issues by adopting the 

voluntary one way system (please see page 4 of the newsletter) 

and parking on one of the surrounding roads.  

Many thanks for your support with this matter. 

“A little consideration, a little thought for others, 
makes all the difference.” A.A. Milne  

YEAR 7 MEET THE TUTOR – REMINDER 

If you haven’t already done so, please make sure you book your 

appointment to meet your son/daughter’s tutor. Booking is only 

open until Tuesday 15 October so please click here to reserve a 

time slot that works for you.  

EARLY CLOSURE - REMINDER 

Don’t forget the early finish for all students on Friday 18 October.  

Students will attend morning lessons (P1-P3) as usual, followed by 

afternoon registration at 12:20pm. School will close at 12:30pm with 

buses departing at approximately 12:45pm. There will be no lunch 

served in the restaurant on this day. 

Please note that the Les Miserables rehearsal on Friday 18 

October will take place at 12:30pm (please see page 3 of the 

newsletter). 

 

THE FINAL 

FULLBROOK 

OPEN MORNING  

2020 YEAR 7 

ADMISSIONS 

 

For Years 5 & 6 and their 
parents 

(appointment needed) 
 
 

Thursday 17 October  
  

Tours at 9:15am & 
10:15am 

 
Open morning tours are 
the perfect opportunity to 
see Fullbrook in action! 

 
Please contact the reception 

team on 01932 349301 to 
book space on the final date. 

 
 

 

 

https://fullbrook.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/


WORD OF THE CYCLE 

Our next Word of the Cycle, which we will be incorporating into 

discussions during lessons and tutor time with students, is below. We 

would be grateful if you could continue to support this by using the word 

in conversation at home.  

ADAMANT (adjective): Refusing to be persuaded or to change one's 

mind 

Example: The teacher was adamant that all students should hand in 

their homework. 

RUNYMEDE BOROUGH COUNCIL – HAVE YOUR SAY 

Runnymede Borough Council is due to launch a new Corporate 

Business Plan for 2020-2024 in Spring 2020. Parents & guardians are 

invited to share their thoughts to help shape the council’s plans via a 

survey which will be open until 24 November. Click here to take part and 

be in with a chance of winning a £100 gift voucher (entrants must be 

over 18).   

SPORTING SUCCESS 

Year 7 & 8 Girls Football: Our Year 7 & 8 Girls came through their 

National Cup fixture against Beaconsfield school with an impressive 3-0 

win. Goals from Naomi D, Ellie F and Summer S. Player of the match - 

Naomi D for her brilliant play on the right wing, both in attack and 

defence.  

Year 8 & 9 Girls Football: Our Year 8 & 9 Girls played in what were, at 

times, terrible conditions, beating Weydon School 5-0 in their Surrey Cup 

fixture. Goals from Abi F, Naomi D x 2, Summer S and Nicole D. Player 

of the match - Gracie C-M for a dominant display in defence, allowing us 

to keep a well-oiled side goalless.   

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

  

Thursday 17 October 4-7pm Year 7 Meet the Tutor 

Thursday 17 October 9:15am & 10:15am Fullbrook Open Morning (2020 Year 7 admissions) 

Friday 18 October  Year 11 Application Deadline for Fullbrook 6 

Friday 18 October 12:30pm Early closure – all students 

w/c Monday 21 October  Year 11 interviews for Fullbrook 6  

Friday 25 October  School closes for half term (normal time) 

Monday 4 November  School reopens after half term (all students in school) 

w/c Monday 4 November  Year 11 interviews for Fullbrook 6 

Thursday 7 November 4-7pm Fullbrook 6 Parents Evening 

 

CONTACT US 

Please do not hesitate to contact us 
via:  
info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk    
concerns@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk         
homework@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk 
 
 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

Click the symbols to view the Fullbrook 
Facebook & Twitter pages. 
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